
LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

The Village of Albion Planning Board will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on 

Thursday, January 23, 2025 at 5 PM at 35-37 East Bank Street, in the 

Village Hall, to discuss the desired subdivision on Moore Street (Tax 

Map 62.19-3-40.1).  

 

January 10, 2025 

Jessy Holz 

Deputy Clerk 


